
 

April 29, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Pacific Palisades Pedestrian Trail in fiscal year 2023.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Los Angeles, CA located at 200 North Spring 

Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012. 

 

The funds will support construction of a pathway along the east side of Pacific Coast Highway from the 

mouth of Potrero Canyon Park to the southeast intersection of Temescal Canyon Road and Pacific Coast 

Highway. The pathway will allow access from Potrero Canyon Park to Will Roger’s State beach via a 

crossing at Temescal Canyon Road and provide a great additional way for pedestrians and bicyclists who 

are tourists or locals to access California’s beautiful coastline. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ted W. Lieu 

Member of Congress 


